
 

 

Fermanagh Locality Planning Group Meeting 

Turning the Curve Session – Tuesday, 10th, March, 2015, 
Computer Suite, FRCI, Tempo Road, Enniskillen 

The Fermanagh Locality Planning Group in partnership with 
Enniskillen Neighbourhood Renewal joined at their last meeting to 
explore if the area is ‘Turning the Curve’. The two planned session 
were well attended and the participants had the opportunity to 
learn more from Helen O’Neill, Family Support Data Base about 
the information that can be accessed. The participants were 
particularly interested in the option to turn the information into one 
of forty three languages and as this was an interactive session, 
they were able to review and amend their own data captured on 
the site. The participants were then introduction to the CYPSP 
pages and viewed the sections within the Fermanagh Locality 
Planning Group pages and Fermanagh Family Support Hub 
pages. 

 
The rest of the session was spent looking together at the Outcome 
Monitoring Report – Western Turning the Curve and in particular 
areas which are ‘worsening’ within Fermanagh. Participants were 
then able to go on themselves to the interactive maps and 
examine the local data under the six high level outcomes. This led 
to lively conversations, as the participants started to consider how 
they would populate the Quantitative Indictors Template which 
they will soon be completing which will be fed into Fermanagh’s 
new Action Plan. The participants reported that they were 
surprised that so many indicators are captured particularly, around 
the Economic Outcome and they felt that the way that it is 
presented makes it easily understood. 
 
Everyone who took part felt it was worthwhile and gave 
participants together the opportunity to explore both systems and 
many participants increased their skills on the websites. 



 

 


